3 July 2017



Gael Wright

Email: fyi-request-6100-b9693965@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Gael

Official Information Act Request

The Health Research Council of New Zealand (HRC) received your email request for grant assessment information on 3 July 2017. In accordance with the Official Information Act, we will respond to the request within 20 working days¹, on or before Monday 31 July 2017.

Yours sincerely

Professor Kathryn McPherson

pp Janie Pawel

Chief Executive

¹ Part 2 s 15(1) of the Official Information Act 1982

g:\oia requests\2017\wright\0307 wright.docx